
 

WANTED! 

BELLRINGERS 
 

to help on the 

Lichfield Mobile Belfry 

at the Cheshire 

Agricultural Show 

to be held 18 – 20 June 

at the 

Cheshire Showground 

Tabley, nr Knutsford 
 

If YOU can help an ANY of these days, kindly 

advise the Guild Master, Peter Robson, of your 

availability. 

You may contact him via email 

master@chesterdg.org.uk 

or by phoning 0151 648 6691. 

 

This is the third time the Guild will have been 

present at the Cheshire Show. The Bellringing 

display has proved to be a most popular 

attraction with the Show Organisers and the 

General Public. 

And don’t forget that, as a helper, you 

will be granted free admission! 

But you must obtain your entry 

ticket in advance from the Master. 
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